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U.S. 34 road closure begins April 16 
 

GALESBURG — The Illinois Department of Transportation announces U.S. 34 will be closed 

from Illinois 164 east of Monmouth to Main Street in Galesburg beginning Monday, April 16, 

through October for construction. All traffic from Monmouth to Galesburg will be detoured onto 

Illinois 164.  

 

Construction includes bridge repair, drainage improvements, pavement patching and resurfacing.  

 

Please slow down and use extreme caution while driving through all work zones. 

  

Follow us at https://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict4 for IDOT District 4 updates on Twitter. Visit 

http://gettingaroundpeoria.com/ for updated traffic information and views from traffic cameras in 

Peoria and surrounding areas. 
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